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COMMUNITY UPDATE AUGUST 31, 2016

Community opinion poll at www.campbellriver.ca

A Public Hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of City Hall located at 301 St. Ann’s Road in Campbell River, B.C. at 
6:30 p.m. on September 6, 2016, to provide an opportunity for public input on Bylaw No. 3629, 2016.

Proposal for 1521 & 1581 Vanstone Road by Andrew Rippingale
(City File ZON-00002):
To amend Zoning Bylaw 3250, 2006, to rezone the properti es 
located at 1521 and 1581 Vanstone Road from Residenti al Multi ple 
One (RM-1) to Residenti al One (R1) to allow single family residenti al 
dwellings or bed and breakfast accommodati ons to be constructed.

Legal Descripti ons:
LOT 1 DISTRICT LOT 132 SAYWARD LAND DISTRICT PLAN EPP48507
LOT 2 DISTRICT LOT 132 SAYWARD LAND DISTRICT PLAN EPP48507

Where can I view a copy of the bylaw?
View a copy of the proposed Bylaw at City Hall in the Community 
Planning & Development Services Department between the hours 
of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday to Friday from August 26, 2016 
to September 6, 2016.

How can I provide comments?
You are able to speak at the Public Hearing or share a writt en 
submission for Council considerati on. Writt en comments can 
submitt ed in advance at City Hall in the Community Planning & 
Development Services Department, to be received no later than 
4 p.m. on September 6, 2016. Register at the Public Hearing or in 
advance by calling 250-286-5700.

Please note that legal considerati ons prevent Council from receiving any representati ons or submissions aft er the 
close of the Public Hearing.

For more informati on, please contact the City of Campbell River Community Planning & Development Services 
Department at 250-286-5726 or Cameron Salisbury at 250-286-5729.
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A Public Hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of City Hall located at 301 St. Ann’s Road in
Campbell River, B.C. at 6:30 p.m. on September 6, 2016, to provide an opportunity for public input on
Bylaw No. 3629, 2016.

Proposal for 1521 & 1581 Vanstone Road
by Andrew Rippingale
(City File ZON-00002):
To amend Zoning Bylaw 3250, 2006, to rezone the
properties located at 1521 and 1581 Vanstone Road
from Residential Multiple One (RM-1) to Residential
One (R1) to allow single family residential dwellings or
bed and breakfast accommodations to be constructed.

Legal Descriptions:
LOT 1 DISTRICT LOT 132 SAYWARD LAND
DISTRICT PLAN EPP48507

LOT 2 DISTRICT LOT 132 SAYWARD LAND
DISTRICT PLAN EPP48507

Where can I view a copy of the bylaw?
View a copy of the proposed Bylaw at City Hall in the

Community Planning & Development Services

Department between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30

p.m., Monday to Friday from August 26, 2016 to

September 6, 2016.

How can I provide comments?
You are able to speak at the Public Hearing or share a written submission for Council consideration.
Written comments can submitted in advance at City Hall in the Community Planning & Development
Services Department, to be received no later than 4 p.m. on September 6, 2016. Register at the
Public Hearing or in advance by calling 250-286-5700.

Please note that legal considerations prevent Council from receiving any representations or
submissions after the close of the Public Hearing.

For more information, please contact the City of Campbell River Community Planning & Development
Services Department at 250-286-5726 or Cameron Salisbury at 250-286-5729


